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24th January 2023 
 
 
 
City of York Council Pedestrian Training Year 3 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Your child is going to be taking part in a practical training course in basic road awareness and 
crossing roads in a safe manner over 28th February and 1st March. On these dates, please 
ensure your child is wearing suitable school shoes and that they bring a coat.  
 
Pedestrian Training is carried out during school hours on roads near the school.  The course 
comprises of two 1 ½ hour practical sessions depending on the location of the school and the 
surrounding facilities. Pupils are taken outside in groups and follow a simple lesson plan for 
crossing roads and staying safe as a pedestrian. Children may also be shown how to use various 
pedestrian crossing facilities such as zebra crossings, pelican, puffin, and toucan crossings, 
pedestrian facilities at traffic light controlled junctions and pedestrian islands, if they are close 
to the school. If none of these facilities are not available they will be discussed in class using a 
PowerPoint presentation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 3 Team 
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